
Re Reg Notice 10-54 – Requiring disclosure statement for new customers. 
 
I am against this proposal. Firms already provide this information via brochures and their web site. 
This would be another unnecessary and costly burden on small firms like ours. 
 
Bob Mann 
President 
First Georgetown Securities, Inc. 
 


